TOWN OF WINDERMERE

Public Workshop Chaine DuLac Annexation

September 30, 2024

Jim O'Brien, Mayor

PRESENT:

Present were Mayor Jim O'Brien, Council Member Brandi Haines, Town Manager Robert Smith, Deputy Chief Jayson Bonk, and Public Works Director Tonya Elliott-Moore. Also Present was Mr. Brad Cornelius. Town Clerk Dorothy Burkhalter was absent.

1. PUBLIC WORKSHOP CALLED TO ORDER

Mayor O'Brien opened the public workshop at 6:00pm.

2. SPECIAL PRESENTATIONS:

a. Chaine Du Lac Annexation

Due to lack of attendance, this Public Information workshop was not held.

3. ADJOURN:

Mayor O'Brien adjourned the meeting at 6:05pm.

Dorothy Burkhalter, Town Clerk